

PRINCIPAL:

Patrick Walsh MA (Hons), LLB (Hons), Dip Tchg, Dip SM, Dip Rel St

Whitworth Road PO Box 5040, Rotorua West Rotorua 3015, New Zealand

6th March 2015

Dear Parents/Caregivers

RE: Co-Curricular Costs

At John Paul College we are blessed that students have a wide range of cocurricular activities to engage in including sport, music and drama.

The staff at John Paul College and indeed parents volunteer their time and expertise freely. Notwithstanding this, there are unavoidable costs including registration which must be paid. The College cannot absorb these costs.

We strongly encourage all students at John Paul College to take up a co-curricular activity but it is important to note that students will not be able to participate until invoices are paid.

V

urs sincerely

Lyall Thurston QSO JP

Chairman

John Paul College Board of Trustees